
Wednesday, March 2, 2011 

 

 
 

Clarifications regarding the invitation of  

the bondholder’s Meeting invitation  

 

 

 

CENTRIC MULTIMEDIA SA informs the bondholders of the bond loan issued on 

6.9.2007 that according to notification received from its Representative of the 

Bonholders and payment agent "MERIT Securities SA" that the latter’s corporate 

offices moved to 3, George Souris Street. That said, the bondholders who wish to 

participate in the meeting on 15.03.2011 should have filed their bonds, and any 

documents representing them, at least five (5) days before the day of the 

meeting, at the new headquarters of the Representative "MERIT Securities SA" in 

3 George Souris Street, Athens. Likewise, the coupon payment will be made from 

now and on in the new address of MERIT Securities SA headquarters. 


